
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

June 1, 2012 

 

 

David W. Danner, Executive Director and Secretary 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW 

P. O. Box 47250  

Olympia, Washington  98504-7250 

 

RE: Utilities and Transportation Commission v. Rainier View Water Co., Inc. 

 Docket UW-110054  

 Joint Request for Extension of Time to File Responses to Bench Request Nos. 1-11 

 

Dear Mr. Danner:   

 

Due to the out-of-office unavailability of staff responsible for preparing and reviewing 

responses to Bench Request Nos. 1-11 issued in the above-referenced docket, the Parties 

jointly request an extension of time to respond to the Bench Requests, to June 25, 2012.  The 

Company has authorized me to file this request on behalf of both Parties.  Thank you for 

your consideration of this request.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

MICHAEL A. FASSIO 

Assistant Attorney General  

 

MAF/emd 

cc:  Parties 


